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Owen J. Roberts School District

North Coventry Elementary School

475 Kemp Road

Pottstown, PA 19465

        September 2013
Dear Parents,
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As we begin a new school year, it is very important to communicate pertinent class procedures in order to keep the classroom climate positive. North Coventry will be working with a new behavior system this year. We will be using a flexible behavior system that allows students to move on a scale throughout the day. Students will be recognized, via a numbered clothespin on our behavior scale, for exceeding school expectations or for exhibiting unacceptable behaviors. This system helps students learn to monitor their own behavior and make responsible choices. The scale is flexible, allowing a student’s clothespin to move more than once on the scale to reflect their behavior throughout the day.

All students start each day on green- Ready to Learn. Being “on green” indicates that the student is making responsible choices without constant intervention. Parents should praise their child every day that they stay “on green”. 

Students now have the opportunity to show that they have exceeded classroom expectations by moving to yellow- Good Day; orange- Great Job; and red- Outstanding. This is a change for NC! In the past being on yellow, orange, or red was considered a bad thing! No one wanted a yellow card, or goodness gracious, a red card! It will take a little getting used to, but I think we’ll quickly learn that these are now “good colors”!


Although the colors have changed, our new scale still recognizes when a student needs to adjust their behaviors. Student’s clothespins can be moved to blue, purple, and pink areas (Think About It, Teacher’s Choice, and Parent Contact) which gives the student a visual reminder that their behavior is unacceptable and to make a better choice. Behavioral infractions can change to blue and then to purple if disruptive behaviors continue. The final pink result is a written notification to parents of the problem that day so appropriate level at-home discussion can occur. 

Let us not forget our school-wide positive behavior plan and our mascot Wally! We are always on the lookout to catch students making the best choices. We spend time in the beginning of the year teaching children the expectations throughout the school. There may be a chance for the student to be recognized on a school-wide level. Encourage your child to follow Wally Wildcat’s Ways!

One way to encourage students to follow the classroom rules is to reward them when they are “caught” meeting the expectation.  We will be using a marble jar for a class incentive.  When the entire class stays on green or better for the day an marble will be placed in the jar.  We also have a classroom clip that special area teachers, playground and cafeteria workers can move in a positive direction.  When our clip as a class remains on green or better we will also put a marble into the jar.  When the jar is filled we will celebrate our accomplishments as a class.

Thank you for your support as we try to help our students develop life-long responsible behaviors.
Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa Bealer
